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 Ben Sherman SUPPRT2015/3530/P 22/07/2015  11:48:38 To whom it may concern,

I am writing to support the application of 22 Frognal Way.  This site has been derelict and in a state of 

disrepair for many years.  The proposed planning application would create a family home on a site that 

has not been properly occupied for over a decade.  I attended the open days, and discussed the plans 

with the architect, and it is clear to me that the proposed building would add an attractive and 

differentiated building that would benefit and respect the local environment.  The current building was 

put in place out of necessity to accommodate the disabilities of the previous owner.  It strikes me that 

little thought was given to the design outside of the practical features needed to accommodate this 

resident.  It is not a good example of 1970s architecture and is an eye-sore to the local area.  The area is 

well isolated from the local buildings and Mr and Mrs San seem to be giving ample consideration when 

consulting and working with the local community.  This family dwelling will be a positive contribution 

to the area and I wholeheartedly support the application.

Yours Sincerely,

Ben Sherman

47 Netherhall 

Gardens

Flat 6

Hampstead

NW3 5RJ
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